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April 6, 2022 
 
Attention:  Candidates for 2022 Municipal Election       
 

Re:  Election Signs on Oxford County Road Allowances/Facilities/Properties 
 
Candidates in the upcoming municipal election are asked to adhere to the following 
requirements with respect to placement of election signs or any other election advertising 
material within Oxford County road allowances and on County owned property. 
 
Placement of election signage is not permitted as follows:  
 

• In proximity to intersections where sign would pose a safety hazard by obstructing 
Driver sightlines  

• In the median portion of Oxford Road 2, east of Oxford Road 4, in Woodstock 
• On the grounds of County owned facilities/property 

 
All election signs and any other election advertising must clearly identify the candidate or third 
party advertiser and shall not incorporate flashing lights or animation.   
 
Placement of election signage that does not adhere to the requirements above or is deemed to 
cause visibility problems and/or constitute a hazard will be removed and the candidate may be 
invoiced for the costs.  Any signs that are removed may be picked up at a County or Area 
Municipality facility; locations will be available upon request. 
 
Please remove all election signs by no later than October 26, 2022. 
 
If you have questions or comments, please contact Oxford County at 519 539-9800. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
David Simpson, P.Eng., PMP 
Director of Public Works 
 
Cc Frank Gross, Manager of Transportation and Waste Management Services 
Cc Shawn Vanacker, Supervisor of Transportation 
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